

Rights Respecting Schools December 2022 Newsletter



Welcome to our Rights Respecting Schools monthly newsletter! We are currently a Silver Rights Respecting School, working towards becoming Gold. We aim to learn about children's rights and put them into practice every day. We work towards this goal together with the children, making a positive impact on the whole school community.

Article of the Month

Each month we will be choosing an article of the month to focus on in assemblies and discussions in class. We hope to widen children's understanding of their rights and develop their knowledge.

This month our Pupil Leadership Team chose Article 19 – Protection from violence. You have the right to be protected from being hurt or mistreated, in body or in mind.



Anti-Bullying Week and World Diabetes Day

From $14^{th} - 18^{th}$ November, we recognised Anti-Bullying week. Each class was given a story work on thinking about kindness. The children all learnt about using kind words and kind hands and how as a school we must come together to prevent bullying all year round!

This year, we were asked to fundraise for World Diabetes Day and a special charity called WISH. Our Pupil Leadership Team organised a mismatched clothes day which raised over £200!







World Children's Day

World Children's Day is celebrated each year on 20th November. The day celebrates improving children's welfare worldwide. The day falls on the anniversary of the UN adopting the Convention on the Rights of the Child.

In school, we always celebrate the day by thinking about children's rights.

Christmas Jumper Day!

This is always one of our favourite days of the year and this year was no different! We all enjoyed wearing our favourite Christmas jumpers and accessories whilst raising money for Save the Children. All your donations will help support children and young people who are unable to access some, or all, of their rights.







Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to continuing our journey in the New Year

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs A. Askew and the Pupil Leadership Team